
        Monthly General Board Meeting  
RMDA 

March 14, 2018 
Pete’s Greek Town Cafe 

2910 E Colfax Ave 
Denver, CO. 80206 

 
In Attendance – ​Voting members ​- Dion Wilson, James Sands, Renee Ripol, Steve Maestas, 
Nikki Belknap, Mirah Holman, Stacy Edwards, Amanda Tindall, Tom Allison 
Non voting members​ - ​ Ken Lynde, Cindy Lynde, Brenda Roush 
Call to Order ​–  7:03 pm 

 
New Business - 

● Meeting minute review  -if you are absent from a meeting you still are responsible for the 
content of the minutes. You should read the minutes, note additional things you think should be 
added or have questions about, address those things then vote.  

● Kevin Kellogg’s email regarding distracting soft tip play during Thursday night match.   The 
boards were moved back by board two to remedy this issue. 

 
Protests and Petitions- 
 

● Commissioners Reports 
● Board Advisor - Nothing to report  

 
● B League 
● Amanda’s report from Monday - Players on one of the B teams have switched number and stats 

and it needs to be corrected so the wrong player can be dropped. She and James need to 
address some things and will report back to the board with information 
 

● A League 
● A few issues with Dartconnect, Tom Allison will put together a list of the issues.  Renee will have 

the issues addressed  
 
 

● AA & Masters League 
○ Kevin Gropp was approved to move from Masters to AA 

 
 
 
Membership Committee – Chair TBD, Tanja Bencic, Heather Frayer, James Mutchler, Brian 
Finken, Jimmy Jarrell, Jerry Feather, Aaron Kellough, Steve Markham 

● Providing Cindy Lynde with member info when approving new FB members to the RMDA site  is 
working.  Cindy has been sent 6 of them so far and the members appreciate being able to 
speak to a person.  

 
 
 
 



Sponsoring Establishment Outreach – Chair Steve Maestas 
● Steve will meet with Celebrity lanes about having leagues there.  Will meet with them on 

Monday.  Reports added to the share drive 
 
Rules Committee – Chair Stacy Edwards 
 

● Will reach out to Floyd Youngblood to setup an appointment to review rules.  
 
Banquet/Awards Committee – Chair Stacy Edwards, Brenda Roush, Jenn Sands, Mariah Holman 

● Banquet date is July 14 at the Mirage 
● We will start asking for assistance in April 

 
 
Technology Committee – Chair Renee Ripol, Ken Lynde 

● Revised website questionnaire for members only and sent to Stats to send out to email 
members. Copy of questionnaire on hard drive for review.  

 
 
Tournament Committee – Chair: Cindy Lynde, Members: Renee Ripol, Matt Westerberg, James 
Sands, Jenn Sands, Barb Sifrit, Brenda Roush, Beth Davis, Ken Lynde 
 

● A/B tournaments - more to come next meeting 
● March meeting rescheduled  
● We need more volunteers for tournaments in all capacities. 
● June 2 Summer Splash at the Longshot 

 
Youth Committee – Chair Jimmie Jarrell Members Teresa Schultz, Angie Lowman 

● Monies have been awarded to the Adults/Youth that are going to Charlotte. They are finalizing 
their arrangements. Shamrock had a small group this year!(Ben was the Winner )Talked with 2 
Northern Colorado board members about Youth program! 
We can post all Dart info to their facebook page. Had a Dart player bring me a new necklace/ 
logo! Way cool.. Spring Fling is next weekend! That's it for this month. 

● Spring Fling​ Flyer is out there also March 24th . (Spring Break Cherry Creek schools). ​Old 
School​ also!  

 
 
Beyond the RMDA Committee – Chair Brenda Roush 
American Darts Organization  

● Dart Player of Colorado - Brenda asked the board to guarantee the $1000 payout for May 
DPCO event.  The Board voted of 7-2 approving the request.   The May event will be held in 
Aurora if it fails to have 20 or more in attendance then future advances by the RMDA will be 
denied.  

 
 
Statistician Report 
 

● Delayed statistics reporting 15 - 22 March. - Cindy will be doing the stats while Tom is out 
having surgery.  Cindy and Tom will work together to make sure that everything is handled. 



● T to T Hard Sheets purchased tablet of 50 for $307, still sponsoring establishments that prefer a 
hard copy of the sheets 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
  

● Terra will supply the report in the next 2 weeks 
 
President’s Business 

● Vote on adopting T to T Letter sent to establishments regarding penalties if money not turned in. 
Copy of letter on hard drive for review.  
 

Tabled for next meeting 
  
How do we handle teams wanting to play out of a non-sponsored bar,  Discussion with Floyd. 
 

● A/B tournaments - more to come next meeting 
● Add quarterly membership blind draws 

 
Next meeting April 11, 2018 location Pete’s Greektown Taven on Colfax Ave.  Information regarding 
meeting already posted on the RMDA website. 
 

 
 


